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Comments: I have expressing my concerns that this pipeline would have negative impacts on public lands by

commenting through the FERC process. Once again, I am trying to convey my concerns through an

administrative objection to the Forest Service over its proposal to re-designate my public forest lands as a

permanent give-away to a fossil fuel corporation. 

 

The Forest Service failed to consider an alternative that doesn't require exempting Jordan Cove from adhering to

their forest plans. The Forest Service did not consider site-specific impacts that pipeline construction would have

and must disclose impacts and plans for mitigation on a site-specific basis. This pipeline plan undermines the

Forest Service's "survey-manage" protocol, created to ensure the protection of federally protected endangered

species and the Forest Service did not analyze or mitigate for increased fire risk from the LNG pipeline.

 

The cumulative effects of this proposal on watershed, wildlife, and fire management have not been analyzed for

their comprehensive "purpose and the effects" as required by law. Late successional and riparian reserves

should not be stripped of protections at the behest of a foreign fossil fuel company! The proposal fails to meet

requirements of the Aquatic Conservation Strategy and should not be exempt from analysis and mitigation of

landslides, sedimentation and waterway degradation.

 

As a lifelong user of Forest Service lands, I stand OPPOSED to the plans set forth for Jordan Cove, and for any

plan that risks further destruction of our dwindling natural resources!

 


